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Sisters & Brothers, 
 
     Holy cow!!!  The year is winding down quickly.  I’m drowning in the reports, award 
entries, Patriotic Art, & 3D Patriotic Art that you all have sent to me.  All this busy busy, 
keeps me out of trouble.  :P   
 
     I received a few Auxiliary Award #1 reports.  I’ll be getting them off soon to National 
and my Ambassador.  Thank you to those who sent them in.  I like seeing what you all do 
to promote our Scholarship Program out in the community. 
 
     I have year-end reports coming in as we speak, also.  I enjoy seeing what you do to 
recognize our youth for their essay achievements.  If you haven’t done yours yet, please 
get it to me soon.  Email is the best way.  
 
     I have received a few entries in both Creative Patriot Art and 3D Patriotic Art and have 
a few I’m still waiting for.  I’m excited to see what the kid’s have done.  What I’ve seen so 
far is fantastic!!!!  First place in each category will be sent to National for National 
Convention and the rest will be displayed at our convention here in Spokane in June.  It 
will be at this time that the art will need to be signed for and picked up.  If you have any 
questions about art sent to me, please give a call.  
 
     I don’t really have anything else.  I’ve had a great time with this chairmanship, like I 
usually do.  I’ve enjoyed yakking with a few of you when you had questions.  Keep on 
promoting our programs.   
 
     I look forward to seeing you at convention here in Spokane.  Come on over and enjoy 
our (hopefully) nice weather, comradeship, and just overall wonderfulness.  HA HA!!   
 
Michelle Madonna                                                              
Dept. of WA. Scholarship Chairman 
(509) 230-2958 
michellemadonna@msn.com 
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